
 

1/24/2025 
 

MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice 
Invitation to Pediatric Stakeholder Meeting 

 
 
The Maryland Department of Health invites you to join a special virtual pediatric stakeholder 
meeting to provide the latest updates on the State’s plans for a Medicaid Advanced Primary 
Care Program, under the new AHEAD Model Agreement with CMS.  
 
The meeting will focus on potential child health care quality measures for the program set to 
launch on July 1, 2025. 
 
Your input is vital to ensuring the success of this new primary care delivery model.  
 
Date: February 3, 2025 
Time: 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM 
 
To participate, please click Here to Register in advance or use the following web address: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/zM69p0Q9QP2he7lBeUTzTw [us02web.zoom.us]  
 
MDH is looking forward to your participation! 
 
For questions, send emails to mdh.pcmodel@maryland.gov. 
 

5233 King Ave., Ste. 400 
Baltimore, MD 21237 
800-905-1722 
MedStarFamilyChoice.com 
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